
 #23-023 March

••• Bulletin Board Notice •••
Approved for posting on SPEEA Bulletin Boards

Bulletin Board Number

Puget Sound

Northwest Women’s Advocacy Committee 

Movie Night
‘Made in Dagenham’

Tuesday, March 28, 4:30 p.m. 
SPEEA Everett and Tukwila

Space limited - email meetings@speea.org 

About the movie
Based on a true story of the 1968 strike for equal wages  

by women workers at a Ford auto plant in Dagenham, England.


